
Dear 2024 Graduates and Families,

Commencement is quickly approaching! To be prepared for Commencement, please
review the following important information and updates. For all of the latest graduation
information, please go to the Commencement website.
 

CLASS OF 2024 - Grad Fair

GET READY TO GRADUATE!

Join us for the opportunity to pick up ceremony tickets,
order your cap and gown, review name pronunciation,
take professional graduation portraits, talk to the
Registrar’s Office, check out grad programs, learn about
becoming an alum, enter to win prizes, enjoy
complimentary treats, and much more!

Wednesday, March 6 and Tuesday, March 19
11 a.m.–3 p.m.
Wheelock Student Center, Rasmussen Rotunda

Stop by to check out all of the services in place to assist
graduates in getting ready for Commencement.

Commencement 2024 - Student & Parent Update Mon, Feb 26, 2024 at 12:00 PM



 

CAPS & GOWNS

Don't forget to order your cap and gown for the
ceremony. Graduates are required to wear a black cap
and gown over their regular attire to participate in the
Commencement Ceremony. Caps and gowns along with
announcements can be ordered from our regalia partner,
Oak Hall. All cap and gown orders will be shipped directly
to students. 

Deadline to order your cap and gown is Friday, April 5.

Please note that honor cords and stoles will be distributed by individual departments
and programs.

Cap & Gown Orders

 

NAME PRONUNCIATION
Help our Provost, Drew Kerkhoff, who will be reading graduate names during the
ceremony by reviewing the pronunciation of your name. If interested, go to the online
name pronunciation site and login using your campus email address and Student ID.
Once logged in, search for your name and listen to the provided pronunciation. You
may self-record your name if you would like to update the pronunciation. 

The deadline to review and update the pronunciation of your name is Friday,
April 12.

Review Name Pronunciation

 

CEREMONY TICKETS
All guests are required to have a ticket to attend the Commencement Ceremony. Each
graduate will receive six guest tickets to distribute to family and friends. Graduates do
not need a ticket as they will be participating in the ceremony. Tickets will be distributed
beginning Wednesday, March 6 and Tuesday, March 19 at our two Grad Fair events in
Rasmussen Rotunda from 11 a.m.–3 p.m. 

Following Grad Fair, tickets will be available for students to pick up in the Logger Store.
Students will need to provide their Student ID when picking up their tickets.



Limited additional tickets are available upon request by emailing
commencement@pugetsound.edu. Please include the total number of tickets needed
and a Student ID with your request. Graduates and their families will be notified by
email when additional tickets become available. 
 

We look forward to hosting you and your family for the Class of 2024 Ceremony, and
we hope you enjoy our 2024 Commencement Weekend! Please contact
commencement@pugetsound.edu with any questions.

Sincerely,

Office of Events
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